
 

 

CS.001/2565 

          

     January 4,2022 

 

 

Subject: The Cancellation of Bo Ploy Refinery Complex visits. 

To: Shareholders of Khon  Kaen Sugar Industry Public Company Limited   

 

 

Khon Kaen Sugar Industry Public Company Limited ( KSL)  usually invites 

shareholders to join a one- day trip to visit New Krung Thai Sugar Factory ( Bo Ploy 

Refinery Complex) , Bo Ploy district, Kanchanaburi Province.   During the tour the 

shareholders will have an opportunity to learn more about sugar factory and the production 

technology used for producing sugar and related by-products.   Additionally, it is a good 

chance to visit the KSL Natural Agriculture Center, which mainly conducts our corporate 

social responsibility ( CSR) activities through the dissemination and workshop on the 

Principles on Sufficiency Economy.   

 

Due to the ongoing outbreak of COVID–19, the Company is deeply concerned for 

the safety and wellbeing of meeting attendees Therefore, the trip to Bo Ploy Refinery 

Complex has been canceled  until further notice. 

  

              Thank you for your interest and for the inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

                       Sincerely yours, 

 

                -Signature- 

 

                  (Kanyarat Sumitra) 

                    Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 
Office of Company Secretary and Legal 

Telephone: 02 642-6230 

Facsimile: 02 642-6092 


